
Stephen B. Brain 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleaktey Avenue December 8, 1989 
Buchanan, NY 10511 

Telehone(914 7378116Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: Relief Request No. 29 

By letter dated November 17, 1989, Con Edison requested that the NRC grant relief pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55 a(g)(6)(i) from strict interpretation of Code Case N-432 for a repair procedure. The basis for this relief request was the impracticality of achieving the code required toughness in a test specimen. We have determined that this circumstance also results in an inability to meet applicable ASME code requirements (Code Case N-432).  Accordingly, we now amend Relief Request No. 29 to additionally seek relief 
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55 a(a)(3).  

Should you or your sta *ff have any questions concerning this relief request as amended, please contact Mr. Charles W. Jackson, Manager, Nuclear Safety 
and Licensing.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Mr. William Russell 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. Donald S. Brinkman, Senior Project Manager 
Project Directorate I-1 
Division of Reactor Projects I/II 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P0 Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
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